
 

 
 
 
Thursday 9th December 2021 

 
EXPRESSION OF INTEREST – AMALGAMATION OPPORTUNITY 

 
Member Clubs are advised that City Tattersalls Club (City Tatts) seeks expressions of interest 
from like-minded registered Clubs with a view to exploring the possibility of an amalgamation. 
 
With a successful amalgamation in 2020 with The Castlereagh Club, and a second 
amalgamation with Barracks on Barrack set to complete in early 2022, City Tatts will operate 
the following three licenced premises within the Sydney City area:  

• City Tattersalls Club, Pitt Street – Sydney; 
• The Castlereagh at 199 Castlereagh Street – Sydney; and  
• The Barracks at 5-7 Barrack Street – Sydney. 

 
In addition to the Licensed Club business, City Tattersalls operates its own “Boonoona” Ski 
Lodge in Perisher Valley. 
 
City Tatts is confident that carefully considered amalgamations between registered Clubs are 
an integral strategy to ensure a long-term sustainable future of the Community Assets we 
administer on behalf of our members and the industry overall.  With that very thought in 
mind, City Tatts is keen to explore the benefits an amalgamation brings with other like-minded 
registered Clubs.  
 
City Tattersalls Club is a financially strong organisation with more than $150m in assets and a 
growing membership of 24,000 members.  In any proposed amalgamation City Tatts will 
continue as the Parent Club, honouring and paying tribute to all that is important to the Clubs 
it operates. 
 
For more information, please contact Group CEO - Marcelo A. Veloz on 
mveloz@citytatts.com.au 
 

 
 
Marcelo A. Veloz 
Group Chief Executive Officer  
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